[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of Public Hearing held on February 25, 2015, at 2:08 p.m. to discuss proposed changes to Bylaw No. 9-1989, known as the Zoning Bylaw, as proposed in amending Bylaw No. 5-2015.
Representing the Municipality:  Reeve John Light, Councillors Ed Noble, Dale Forland, Jim Collins, Kim Schindel, Diann Tippe, Dale Crush, and Administrator Wanda Boon.
Members of the public present:  1 individual – Mr. Gerry Wolfe.  
Administrator Wanda Boon read the bylaw and explained that it was designed to set up criteria for the Council to be able to decide on discretionary use applications within the municipality. 
Gerry Wolfe explained that he was considering a subdivision on some of his land, and wanted to attend to see if there would be any issue with the bylaw passing, as his subdivision cannot be considered until that time.  Further discussion occurred regarding Mr. Wolfe’s land.
Reeve John Light thanked Mr. Wolfe for his attendance and comments, and that Council was now ready to reconvene their meeting to vote on the Bylaw.  The public hearing was adjourned at 2:20 p.m.
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